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In celebration assembly today we said well done to the following children, who received 
Special Awards  and special gold Headteacher’s Award sticker:  

Eleanor (Beech class)- for beautiful, clear reading in the Christmas performance. 

Alyssa (Hazel class) - for wonderful singing in the church. 

Keyan (Maple class) - for working independently in Maths this week. 

Alessia (Cherry class) - for singing beautifully and being a role model during the performance in church.  

Noah (Willow class) - for his kindness. 

Michelle (Oak class) - for being a wonderful role model, especially her singing and participation in the 
Christmas performance.  

AUTUMN TERM 2 WEEK 7 

LETTERS / EMAILS HOME 
THIS WEEK: 

Willow Class Staffing 
letter 

Oak Class Staffing letter 

Maple Class Staffing 
letter 

Mental Health 
Newsletter 

Measles information 

Year 2 PE change of day 

WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK (Autumn 2 Week 8): 
Monday 18th   - Year 2 P.E. 

       3.45pm - Christmas Raffle (on Facebook Live) 

Tuesday 19th  - Year 1 P.E.  

Wednesday 20th  -  Mufti day for end of term treats (not best outfits please as 
there will be craft activities during the day.   

Values tokens 
total this week 
and last week:    

257 
 

A huge thank you to all of you who joined us at our Christmas Celebration yesterday.  We were so incredibly 
proud of the children’s singing, reading, acting and general behaviour. They worked so hard and it was lovely 
to see it all come together for the performance and have so many of you there to enjoy the event.  Another 
enormous thank you for your generous donations to the retiring collection for the charity Breast Cancer Now.  
This money will be much appreciated by the charity and help support the vital work they do. 

We are only in school for three days next week (finishing on Wednesday).  I am delighted to say the children 
have earned a total of 853 values tokens over this term (beating our target of 700 for the term) and so have 
earned an end of term mufti day and year group disco on Wednesday.  

Thank you so much for your on-going support of our fundraising.  Our Festive raffle, with colourful prizes, will 
be drawn on Facebook Live on Monday at 3.45pm.  Good luck to all ticket holders! 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone.  



As part of our commitment to safeguarding, it is important that we ensure that parents/carers 
are as  informed as possible about online safety.  

12 Top Tips for Children and Young People to Enjoy a Tech-Free Christmas 

With Christmas right around the corner, millions of families are excitedly anticipating the chance 
to spend some quality time with each other over the festive season. When everyone’s 
engrossed in their phones or glued to their games consoles, however, genuinely meaningful 
moments with loved ones can often be difficult to orchestrate.  

This Christmas guide will lend a hand: providing some advice on helping young people to set aside their devices for a 
while and live in the moment. Even if going full tech cold turkey feels unrealistic, implementing just a few of these tips 
could still decrease the amount of screen time in your home this festive season – enabling everyone to make the most 
of it.   A larger version of these guides can be downloaded from our school Facebook page. https://www.facebook.com/
TheAvenueInfantSchool/ 
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